
	
	

	
NJCU	is	pleased	to	offer	health	care	coverage	including	medical,	dental	and	prescription	coverage	to	
eligible	employees	through	the	New	Jersey	State	Health	Benefits	Program.		The	Open	Enrollment	Period	
for	New	Jersey	State	Health	Benefits	Program	(SHBP)	is	held	once	each	year	in	October.		All	changes	
become	effective	for	the	next	calendar	year	(January	1).		Employees	who	wish	to	change	their	health	

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/hb-sbc-home.shtml

